
 

Press release – English 
 
Breath-taking highline show over Copenhagen Harbor at the 
launch of CPH as architecture Capital of  2023.  
 
For the first time ever, a group of slackliners will walk a 160-meter line 15 
meters above Copenhagen Harbor, connecting the old city 
(Christianshavn) with the new (BLOX) on a wild highline.  
 
The highline show, which stretches from the terrace of DAC (Danish 
Architecture Centre) to the old sugar factory on the other side, will take 
place on May 5th from 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm. There will be seating areas in 
front of BLOX and on Lille Langebro and Christianshavn side for spectators.  
 
If you want to try walking on the line yourself, you can find the Danish 
Slackline Association around BLOX, where anyone can try slacklining at 
street level. There is also an opportunity to join weekly training sessions 
held every Wednesday – read more at slacklines.dk or their Facebook 
page. 
 
The breath-taking highline show is part of Architecture Capital 2023 and 
the opening of Danish Architecture Center's new exhibition 'Copenhagen in 
Common' (May 5th - October 22nd), which is about Copenhagen and 
communities. 
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